
L
U
N
C
H

LUNCH
UPDATE

Thank you to everyone who
participated in our lunch survey.  With
the information gathered, we have
made a decision regarding lunches
for the 2024/2025 school year.

Due to the majority of families
declaring that participating in this
year’s proposed lunch plan is not
desired, we will not have meal
options Monday thru Thursdays.
Chick-fil-A will be available each
Friday at the cost of $7.00 per meal
with a dedicated purchase of 4
Friday meals per child.  Each
participant will be charged $28.00
each month for participating in the
program.


